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         April 14,2022 

Dear Costco Member,                                                                          

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased a French 
door refrigerator from GE Appliances with a model number listed in the chart below. The 
refrigerators were manufactured between February 2020 and July 2021 and sold in the U.S. 
under the GE brand name.  As part of our commitment to product safety, GEA is offering to 
provide a free in-home repair.  Please read this notice carefully. 

 

GE Appliances, a Haier company (GEA), in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission (CPSC), has announced a voluntary recall of these freestanding bottom freezer 
refrigerators with fingerprint resistant stainless-steel coating.  The recall is due to the risk that 
the freezer handle can detach when a consumer tries to open the freezer drawer.  If a handle 
detaches while a consumer is using it to open the freezer, it may cause a consumer to lose their 
balance, creating a fall risk.   

Only refrigerators with one of the model numbers in the below chart and with a serial number 
that starts with one of the following two letter combinations: DR, FR, GR, HR, LR, MR, RR, SR, 
TR, VR, ZR, AS, DS, FS, GS, HS, LS, MS are included in this recall.  Consumers should locate 
the model and serial numbers on the product’s rating label before contacting GEA. 

Product Description Costco Item 
Number 

UPC Code Model 

25.6 Cu. Ft. Fingerprint Resistant French-Door Ref. 1419581 084691853794 GFE26JYMFS 
GFE26JYMKFFS 
GFE26JYMNFFS 

27.0 Cu. Ft. Fingerprint Resistant French-Door Ref. 1419583 084691853800 GNE27JYMFS 
GNE27JYMKFFS 
GNE27JYMNFFS 

27.0 Cu. Ft. Fingerprint Resistant French-Door Ref. 1419584 084691853824 GNE27EYMFS 
GNE27EYMKFFS 
GNE27EYMNFFS 
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To determine if your refrigerator is affected, visit our recall website anytime at 
https://www.geappliances.com/recall or call the Recall Hotline toll free at 1-888-345-4671 
from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday. 
 
Consumers should not return recalled units to the store where they were purchased as retailers 
are not prepared to take the units back. 

 

Thank You. 
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